
NOTICE FOR THE IV YEAR STUDENTS OF THE DEGREE COURSE IN PHARMACY  

 

In accordance with the Agreement with the School of Pharmacy of the University of 

Nottingham and the University of Rome Tor Vergata mobility for the students of Tor 

Vergata and the School of Pharmacy of the University of Nottingham is expected. 

Given that the Degree Course in Pharmacy has made available to the best students of the 

IV academic year the financial resources to spend a period of stage at the laboratories of 

the School of Pharmacy of the University of Nottingham (United Kingdom). 

The interested students, regularly registered in the IV year of the course, have to submit 

an application to participate to the 4 months stage. There are 3 positions available. The 

selection of the students will be based on meritocracy as ascertained by the 

documentation related to the course of studies carried out during the four-year career.  It is 

necessary to have passed all the exams in the biennium.  The number of exams, the 

number of formative credits obtained, and the weighted average of the votes will be 

evaluated.  All expenses related to the travel, lodging, etc.  Will be covered for the whole 

period of the stage. 

The application should be sent to the following email address: arpini@uniroma2.it or 

submitted in person to Mr. Gianluca Arpini by the 16th of March. 

 

Prof. Robert Nisticò 
Coordinator of the Degree Course in Pharmacy 
 
Prof. Mauro Piacentini 
Director of the Centre of Biotechnology    
 
Prof. Antonella Canini 
Director of the Department of Biology 
 

 

 


